
Environmental Preference Purchasing Policy 
 
 
 
 
Redwood Community College District follows an environmentally preferable purchasing policy. 
This policy means that preference is given to the procurement or acquisition of goods and 
services that have a lesser or reduced effect on human health and the environment when 
compared with competing goods or services that serve the same purpose. This comparison shall 
take into consideration, to the extent feasible, raw materials acquisition, production, 
manufacturing, packaging, distribution, reuse, operation, maintenance, disposal, energy 
efficiency, product performance, durability, safety, the needs of the purchaser, and cost. 
 
Redwoods Community College District follows environmentally preferable practices by 
considering environmental effects of its actions throughout the District. 
 
 
 


